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Moon exhibit celebrates 50th anniversary of Apollo 11
landing
On July 20, 1969, Neil Armstrong took the first step onto the surface of the Moon. Join us on
July 20, 2019, 10 a.m.–4 p.m. for the opening of Moon, an exhibit celebrating the cultural and
scientific aspects of the Moon. Enjoy a virtual reality outer space experience with VR gear and
demonstrations provided by our staff. This event is free and open to the public and coincides
with the Summer Science Saturday celebration at the UA Lunar and Planetary Laboratory – just
a short walk across the mall!

Find out more about the exhibit
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Libraries still open during
construction
This summer we've been busy making
headway on Student Success District
renovations, but you can still visit during
our regular hours and access all of our
services.

See our renovation update ►►►

Nominate an alum for our Top
Library Cat
Do you know an alum who made a
difference at UA Libraries while they were
a student? If yes, consider nominating
them for our Top Library Cat Award. We'll
recognize the honoree at Homecoming.

Submit a nomination ►►►

Photo: (l-r) Dean Shan Sutton, Director of
CATalyst Studios Jennifer Nichols, 2018 Top
Library Cat Award recipient Maggie Melo and UA
President Robert C. Robbins

UA Women's Hackathon call
for proposals now open 
The UA Women’s Hackathon is a women-
founded, non-competitive, free hackathon
designed by and for women and allies. 
We're looking for presenters to lead
workshops on topics like coding, 3D
modeling, drones, virtual reality and bot
building. The event is open to campus and
community members of all ages.

Send us your proposal ►►►

Arizona Public Media airs oral
histories by UA Libraries
Thanks to Aengus Anderson, our oral
historian and creator of Archive Tucson,
we're working with Arizona Public Media
to bring a variety of voices and experiences
to AZPM shows like The Buzz. On last
week's episode, Aengus interviewed Joel
Turner and Stanley Feldman who share
their stories about housing discrimination in
Tucson.

Listen to the story ►►►
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#WeAreUAZLibraries: Charlie
Touseull
Charlie Touseull works in the Document,
Description, and Acquisitions department
where he is a co-lead of our interlibrary
loan service. Outside of work, he plays in
metal bands. 

Get to know Charlie ►►►

Roger Myers receives
Conference of Inter-Mountain
Archivists award
Special Collections Librarian Roger Myers
is the recipient of the 2019 Conference of
Inter-Mountain Archivists Mentor Award for
his 30 years of supporting students and
early career librarians.

Read about Roger's contributions
►►►
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